VANCOUVER INBOUND JOURNEY

Laura Wilson has stepped up to coordinate the October 19-26 visit from Vancouver FFI members. Their journey coordinator needs to know ASAP how many visitors we can accommodate, so please contact Laura at Lwilsonmanagement@yahoo.com or 727 657-6298 right away if you are interested in hosting one or two guests.

She will be seeking other volunteers and ideas in coming days, so be thinking about how we can show off our part of Florida to our Canadian friends.

